From: Galvez, Rosalina [mailto:Rosalina.Galvez@integratelecom.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2008 2:23 PM
To: Hudspeth, Catherine (UTC)
Subject: Request for an extension for file Annual reports

Dear Ms. Hudspeth:
We would like to request for a week extension to file the annual reports of the following companies:
 
1. Electric Lightwave, LLC  - UBI #602-285-280 
2. Integra Telecom  
- UBI #602-015-663 
The reason being is that the person who normally does these reports had left the company two weeks ago. We’re still in the middle of transitioning her workloads. Also, some of the information required like the Balance sheet and Income statements for the Washington State Operations is not yet available. 
Hope this explanation will suffice for you to grant us an extension. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
Sincerely, 
Rosalina Galvez
 
